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Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

24 PREBLE ST-ARCADIA_ Commercial Hood/Exhaust Application 

Bruce Hourigan <bruce.hourigan@barrettmade.com> Fri, Jan 19, 2018 at 2:10 PM
To: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov
Cc: Alyssa Keating <alyssa.keating@barrettmade.com>

Hello Tori,

 

Total cost of the hood install is as follows:

Hood, make up air, and suppression system - $21,500.  Furnished and installed.  (Contractor is Chad Ennis)
Charging and final inspection and testing - $600.  (AAA Fire)

 

Hopefully this does the trick!  Let me know if there’s anything else you need.  Any idea how long before we’ll have the
permit in hand?

 

 

Thanks,

Bruce

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

 

Bruce Hourigan

Project Manager |  Barrett Made

bruce.hourigan@barrettmade.com

 

48 Union Wharf . Portland, Maine . 04101

(c) 207.650.2245

 

 . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .
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From: Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

Subject: Re: 24 PREBLE ST-ARCADIA_ Commercial Hood/Exhaust Application

Date: January 17, 2018 at 8:55:12 AM EST

To: Alyssa Keating <alyssa.keating@barrettmade.com>

 

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the
public and/or the media if requested.
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